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LETTER FOR THE ATTENTION OF NPAs 
 
Copy: Presidium  
   
 
Dear Colleagues,  
   
Please find below the link to an enquiry being carried out on information regarding "the ephedrines": 

https://survey.edqm.eu/index.php?r=survey/index&sid=551518&lang=en 
In order to have access to the enquiry, please copy and paste the link into your Internet browser.   
Deadline for replies: 4 November 2024. 
Best regards,  
On behalf of Dr Jaume Sanz-Biset 
 
Mireille Kopf  

Tähelepanu! Tegemist on väljastpoolt asutust saabunud kirjaga. Tundmatu saatja korral palume linke ja faile mitte avada.  
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